
 

Announcements and schedule insert  
Please take me home with you 

 January 20th & 21st   2018  



 

St. Stephen’s Episcopal Church 
2750 E. Cardinal Dr., Sierra Vista,  AZ 85635 

Our Website:  http:// ststephensAZ.org    Phn: 520-458-4432 
Today’s Celebrant:               Rev. Julie Williams 
Organist:     Wes Moulton 

 
                                          5pm Sat           7:30am Sun    10:30am Sun 
Eucharistic Minister:    Jeff Speer            Peggy Brown  Dottie Gutwein 
         & Nancy Rea 
Lector(s):                  Jeff Speer    Peggy Brown   Fred Orman & 
Acolyte:        Nancy Rea 

 

Announcements  
 The annual meeting is next Sunday during the 9am Service.   Next Sunday there 

will be only one service at 0900 and with a new year comes a new format; the An-
nual meeting will be held during the service followed by the Potluck Luncheon.  
Please signup online or in the Parish Hall., so we know what everyone is bringing to 
share. 

 Dinah and Ron McCreery’s new address is posted in the Parish Hall.     
 There are just a few pre-assigned donation envelope sets that have not been picked 

up; they are on the table just inside the Parish Hall. There are plenty of blank ones 
for anyone who wants a set to help them track their donations thorough out the year.   
Just check with the office so I can assign a set to you.  

 Now that the holidays are over please don’t forget those in need; the Salvation army 
needs our non-perishable grocery donations.  You can drop off donations in the food 
locker on the foyer.  Thanks! 

 January 30th at 6pm the Vestry will have another conference call with Canon Me-
gan about the search committee and the search process. 

 In March on the 11th St. Stephen’s will experience a Day of Discovery.  This has 
everything to do with finding out who we are and helping us find our new Pastor.  
More info will becoming soon! 

 Help Wanted:  
1. Someone to temporarily take care of altar flowers on Feb 11th  until Dottie 

returns from surgery. There will not be any flowers in church through Lent. 
Except! March 11th , the 4th Sunday of Lent, Rose Sunday.   Please contact 
Dottie Gutwein at 515-0679. 

Continued on back 



 

Welcome Visitor!!! 

Please leave your name and 
contact info below.  If you’d 
like to speak with someone, 
please check here          

Or you can also use the QRC 
here to fill this 
out online. 

Use your Smart phone’s QR app 

(to the right) to visit St. Stephen’s  

Activities calendar.  

 
Name______________________________________________ 
 (first)  (Mid.)   (Last) 

Hm:____________________ Cell_______________________ 
 
Email:_____________________________________________ 
 
Adrs:______________________________________________ 
 
City, St., Zip: ____________________, ________,_________ 

Interim Rector: Julie Williams 

Off. Phone: 520-458-4432 

Mobile: 928-301-6667 

Julie@ststephensaz.org 

Parish Administrator 
Mark Sowards 
Off. Phone 520-458-4432 
Mobile: 408-892-1062 
mark.sowards@ststephensaz.org 

Vestry Staff 
Treasurer: Lyle Anderson 

Mobile:   
Home: 520-378-0357 
LyleAnderson@cox.net 

Senior Warden:  
Dorothy Gutwein 
Home: 520-515-0679 
 dotscpha4170@gmail.com 

 
Junior warden: 
Bill Brunell 
Hm Ph:520-508-9474 
 

Clerk:  Peggy Brown 
Home:520/456-4859 

brownhouse1@outlook.com 
 

 
 

Tuesday Jan 23 
5p Vestry Single topic Mtg, Ed. Center 

 
 

Wednesday Jan 24 
9:30a Prayer Group , Church 
10a Bible Study, Ed. Center 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Saturday Jan 27 
5p Holy  Eucharist, Church 

 
Sunday Jan 28 

9a Holy Eucharist  & Annual Mtg  W/ 
Choir, Church 

11a Potluck Luncheon, Ed. Center 
6p New Be Clean, Ed. Center 

 

Looking forward 



 

2. Need 1 or 2 people willing to be in charge of changing the wording on the 
Church Sign out by the driveway. Please talk to Rev. Julie or Dottie G.  

 
 
It seems the New Bulletin format was a big hit.  Your comments and suggestions are 
heard and we are working to  incorporate them.   As to some questions: 

 This is a trail period, if we decide to buy the service it will be $200/yr 
 The copyright to printing the songs is included in the subscription.  
 It does take more time to do the bulletin, but then everything is there and 

so no time is spent on making a separate lectionary. 
 This obviously will take more paper, but the effort is to make the service 

immediately meaningful/comfortable to a visitor or newbie. 
 Using more paper means more work for the printer; we may need a new 

one sooner than expected or upgrade our printer 
 Format tweaks, i.e. keeping songs on one page, will require purchase of a 

PDF editor.  
 

 

 
 

 
                                    

 
 
 

 

Announcements continued 


